Dear

I am writing to you because of my grave concerns regarding the latest review of our middle schools.

We only went through this a couple of years ago and then it was a triumph for democracy and parent power. 

This time, it looks like the Mayor will steamroller it through whatever the concerns of the parents or local elected councillors.

As one of your electors, I would really like to know where you stand on the future of our schools in this area,

Yours sincerely,

